
Minutes of Misener/Margett's Women's Research Centre 
June 9, 1992 

Present: Barbara Roberts, Marilyn Assheton-Smith, Noreen Bell, 
Brigitte Paradis; 

Planning for the summer months and into the fall of 1992 at the 
Centre was the main item on the agenda. 

Noreen is acting as administrator for the summer and it was decided 
that because Pat no longer lives in Edmonton that signing authority 
at Canada Trust will be transferred to Noreen Bell. That would mean 
that Marilyn Assheton-Smith and · Noreen are the signing authorities. 

There will be a major mail out to all members of the research centre; 
the format has not been decided. It was not determined whether a 
Research Forum would be held in Fall 1992. Requests for Lorraine's 
document are still arriving. 

Two projects are working out of the Centre this summer. One is 
researching the issue of women whos mother tongue is not english 
and what happens to them when they experience crisis, whether that 
be physical violence, psychological violence or sexual abuse. This 
project will run over the next six months. 

The other project is funded by The Canadian Advisory Council on the 
Status of Women. The purpose of this project is to look into what 
Canada has accomplished, or not accomplished following the 
commitments to women's equality at the U.N. Conference in Nairobi 
m 1985. This project will run until December. 

A time for another meeting was not set due, however one will be 
called to approve the mail out to be done in late summer. 


